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Well done! Congratulations to all the children for finishing their final week at Robin Hood 

Primary School! You should all be immensely proud of all your accomplishments here at this 

school and it will be sad to see you leave. Words cannot describe how proud we are of you 

all. We can’t believe your time at Robin Hood has come to an end but we wish you all the 

best of luck for the future.  

Thank you! Thank you to all of the parents and carers for everything you have done and 

the support you have given over the children’s time at Robin Hood. With lockdowns and 

everything else that has gone on over the past few years, we couldn’t have done our job 

without your support. You are all amazing and we can’t thank you enough.  

 

SATs results and reports: The children should have received their reports and SATs results 

yesterday. All of these have been given to the children. They all did so well and they should 

be so proud of their results. On the letter, there are marks that they got in their tests as well 

as scaled scores. The one to focus on is their scaled scores. Here is a breakdown of their scaled 

scores: 

 120 – The highest score 

 101-119 – A score above 100 (including 120) means a child has exceeded the expected 

standard 

 100 – The expected standard for children (and essentially a ‘pass’). 

 80 – 99 – A score of 99 or below has not met the expected standard 

Please don’t hesitate to contact the school or your class teacher if you have any further 

questions around this.  

 

Rothwell Record: Earlier in the year, the children had a whole year group photo to go in 

the Rothwell Record. This is now available to purchase in local shops.  

 

We wish the children all the luck in the world for their next chapter at high school – good 

luck, everyone, you deserve it!  


